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I would like to give a big thank you to 
everyone that participated in our 
fundraisers.  We were able to purchase a 
high chair, fix the shade awning on the 
playground & best of all purchase the 4 
passenger stroller for the infant room. 

April 17th we will be hosting a Hop-A-
Thon/Easter egg hunt to raise awareness 
& money for MDA.  This is always a fun 
event for the children.  The information 
packets are being sent home.  The 
children will be learning all about different 
muscles. 

Please let us know the day before if you 
will be dropping off your infant or 1 year 
old before 7:30am.  This will help with 
staffing.  

Attached to the newsletter is a Preschool 
Activity Calendar.  Take a look at it; I think 
the children would enjoy it.  It would be 
fun!  

Thank you & Keep Jesus in your hearts. 

Ms. Reilly 

I would like to ask that you please 
keep your child’s toys at home.  When 
the toys are brought to school, they 
tend to get misplaced; we are not 
responsible for this.  
 
Just as a reminder, tuition is due every 
Monday, unless you have spoken to 
me otherwise about your payment.  
As always if you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact Ms. Reilly or 
myself. 
 
We will be closed April 18 for Good 
Friday.  
 
Have a blessed weekend! 
 
Ms. Mel 
 
 


